
VISITOR SPOTLIGHT: SOUTH REGION PONY CLUB

Left to Right: Sommer Donaldson, Ashley Alexander, and Caitlyn Cook

South Region Pony Club hosted their summer
camp at Stable View the week of June 19th.
They had thirty-seven campers ranging in age
from seven to eighteen. They got to take full
advantage of the facilities and had the
opportunity to have dressage, show jump, and
cross country lessons. Ashley Alexander,
Sommer Donaldson, and Caitlyn Cook kindly
shared about their time at camp.

Alexander is the regional instructor
coordinator for South Region Pony Club.
When asked about their choice in venue she
said, "This year we were excited to come to
Stable View for camp for a change of scenery.
Even though this is South Region Pony Club's
fourth pony club camp in Aiken-area, it was
really awesome to change things up this year
and come to Stable View."

Donaldson is from Starting Gate Pony Club and is the Vice President of South Region's
Youth Board. When asked about her time at Stable View she shared, "I really enjoyed
the big arenas and the variety."

Cook is a member of Milton Pony Club. We asked her to share her experience. She
said, "My favorite part was the awesome footing and the super nice staff that you guys
have."

Thank you South Region Pony Club for choosing Stable View.


